
PRICE INCREASE – NOVOSTRAT PRODUCTS-1st MARCH 2017 

Dear John, 

Due to substantial movements in the cost of raw materials and general business 
costs, we have had to review our pricing structure.  

This necessitates an increase to our product prices with effect from the 1st March 
2017. 

All orders received by Friday the 17th February 2017 for normal delivery (10 
working days) will be invoiced at current prices.  Orders received after the 17th 
February 2017 will be subject to a 8% increase. 

Your new price list is attached. 

If you would like to speak to our Sales Manager for your region please contact 
them 

Thank you for the business you have placed with us and we look forward to 
servicing your future requirements. 

Yours Sincerely 

P. Spillane
------------------------------------ 
Philip Spillane 
Managing Director 
Novostrat Ltd 


